Communication from Public

Name: Kim Shore

Date Submitted: 08/09/2019 10:03 AM

Council File No: 18-1101

Comments for Public Posting: Dear Council Members. I am a homeowner in little holmby and

am concerned about the chronic vacancies in Westwood Village. I also happen to be a commercial real estate broker. I strongly support amending the specific plan to eliminate definitions of fast food restrictions. Additionally, there are so many wonderful and unique tenants and uses that would create a vibrant upscale and positive impact to our community if these and other restrictions were lifted. There is no other place in Los Angeles like our iconic Westwood Village. It is charming and special and it's potential is limitless. We need to re define our community by the special characteristics it has and perhaps collaborate with the museums, UCLA and community services to fill the void and negative perception that Westwood has suffered due to these onerous restrictions. There is so much exciting new developments and gentrification throughout Los Angeles taking place now and Westwood needs to be a part of it. Let's transform our magical village. Very truly, Kim Shore